
 

August 16, 2011  

RESOLUTION O 

 

WHEREAS, the Planning Board, in an effort to give the Council flexibility in obtaining new resources of 

revenue adopted a reexamination of the Master Plan, which called for rezoning certain lots at the 

eastern end of Teaneck Road at Route 4 to a “hotel zone”; and 

WHEREAS, after various discussions with members of the immediate community most affected by said 

proposal; 

BE IT RESOLVED that the Township Council has no interest in rezoning any portions of Route 4 in 

accordance with the reexamination of the Master Plan as adopted by the Planning Board; and 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the potential rezoning of Route 4 for a hotel zone shall not be considered 

by this Council 

At 1:49 of the meeting (see DVD)  

 Lizette Parker REQUESTED AN AMENDMENT AND ITS PROPOSER, Adam Gussen accepted the 

amendment.  Amendment stated by Lizette Parker: 

Be IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Township Council asks the Planning Board to reconsider the rezoning 

of the hotel zone on Route 4. 

  

 

Lizettre firstto second it 

 

 

 

  


